
And here’s to another fun term filled with events from The Friends of
St Joseph’s School, including the Easter Egg Hunt, the Mother’s Day
gift sale, Mufti Days, and hopefully a Spring Sing Karaoke Night for
us parents! 

In the mean time please see below the incredible totals raised with
some of our last events of last term, as always with huge thanks for
your generous support and enthusiasm. 

All proceeds go towards enriching the lives of our children here at
St Joseph’s School.

That said - if you ever shop online - please be sure to sign up to Easy
Fundraising - a % of every penny you spend online can be donated
to The Friends of St Joseph’s School by the businesses you shop with
in only a few simple clicks - if you need to set this up help please do
say and FOSJS can support. 

Thank you! 

Your FOSJS Team
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12th January 2024

Welcome back everyone!
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With thanks to everyone who supported
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